
 
 
 
 

No.  33/2023 

Announcement of the 31st July 2023 to Remain a Standard Working Day  

for Financial Institutions and Specialized Financial Institutions 

The Cabinet approved that Monday 31st July 2023 shall be a special public holiday and 
allowed the Bank of Thailand (BOT) to consider whether it is appropriate to announce additional 
holiday for financial institutions and specialized financial institutions. 

The BOT has considered and deemed appropriate to declare that the aforementioned day 
shall be a standard working day for financial institutions and specialized financial institutions, so 
as to avoid any disruption to economic activities, as financial institutions and specialized 
financial institutions are important intermediaries which provide financial services for the business 
sector and the public.  
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For further information, please contact: Financial Institution Operation Policy Team 
E-mail : FIOP-RPD@bot.or.th  
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